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March 28, 1974

Henry W. Blackburn, M.D.
Director, Laboratory of
Physiological Hygiene

School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry,

Your talk last Friday occasioned a great deal of interest and controversy
among all of the staff and students. I am still hearing a lot of comments,
all of which have been complimentary to your presentation.

In partial repayment for your excellent presentation, I hope you will accept
this check from our staff, our token of a job very well done.

I hope that we can tap you again in the future. I am certain that our staff
will be very interested to hear about your follow up.

/;ath,best personaly regards,

thh W. LaBree, M.D.
Director, Medical Education
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